
 

    
 

Parental involvement and volunteerism build and strengthen our school community. By 

becoming actively involved in St. Mary’s School, you are demonstrating to your student how 

important school is and how important your student is to you! Our school will always depend 

on the generous giving of time, talent, and resources by our parents. 

 

Please note your interest below and return this form to the school by August 14, 2023.  Other 

opportunities may become available and will be posted in the Stallion Times newsletter.  

Volunteers that will interact with students must be ADW Child Protection Policy compliant. 
  

CAMPBELLS LABELS & BOX TOPS    _____  Coordinator 
         _____  Volunteer 

 

CYO         _____  Coordinator 
         _____  Team Coach 

 

FALL FESTIVAL – Trunk or Treat    _____  Volunteer 

 

HOT LUNCH AND/OR RECESS DUTY   _____  Volunteer                          

 

PARISH BAZAAR       _____  Volunteer                          

 

FIELD DAY        _____  Volunteer                          

 

MORNING DROP OFF (7:45AM-8:10AM)  _____  Volunteer                          

 

DISMISSAL (2:45PM-3:10PM)    _____  Volunteer                          

 
____________________________________________  _______________________________ 

Parent Name       Student(s) Name 
 
____________________________________________  _______________________________ 

Parent Email Address     Parent Phone Number 

ST. MARY OF THE MILLS SCHOOL 
2023-2024 VOLUNTEER INTEREST FORM  


